
National Traffic Managers’ Forum Update – 12th June 2019 

 

The last meeting of the NTMF took place on Thursday 12 June at TfL Palestra House in London.  The 

group received a presentation from Atkins who are working alongside Highways England on a 

Collaborative Traffic Management Tool aimed at better integration of the strategic road network 

and local roads.  There is interest from across the regions in deepening our collective understanding 

on the benefits that could be derived from use of this tool.  The progress on the uptake of Street 

works permits has been steady and there has been a slowdown in the further signing of Partnership 

Agreements with Highways England.  Finally, the group has agreed to the inaugural National Traffic 

Managers Conference, which will take place on Thursday 3 October at Welford Road Stadium in 

Leicester. 


